
 

   

 
We would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
Friday 25 & Monday 28 December are Bank Holidays along with Friday 1 Jan. The 
practice will be closed on those days. Should the worst happen and you need 
emergency dental advice over these long weekends please contact the 
Hertfordshire Out of Hours Dental line on 0300 033 3224.  
Berkhamsted Dental Practice will be open 9am – 5pm on most other days over 
the holiday period, if we aren’t there for any reason our answerphone will give 
details of how to contact John O’Grady. Please phone 01442 865646.  

 

Dental Nurse Angela Welch retired 
earlier this year. Angela has worked with us 
for many years, indeed she and Claire have 
worked as a team for 25 years! We shall 
miss Angie and wish her a long and happy 
retirement.  
 

We are delighted to welcome 
Dental Nurses Monika Kawka & Charlotte 
Lindsey on to the team along with 
Receptionist Kerry Lawrence. 

Congratulations to our Endodontist colleague 
Philip Mitchell who has been promoted to 
Consultant at Kings College School of Dentistry. 
Phil runs a specialist endondontic practice and 
visits Berkhamsted Dental Practice on Thursdays. 
We refer patients to Phil’s practice when they 
need difficult root fillings such as molar teeth or 
repeat root canal treatments.  

Congratulations too to Tim Friel who has 
been promoted to lead Bart’s & the Royal London 
Dental Hospital’s new facility at the Stratford 
Olympic Park. Unfortunately the demands on 
Tim’s time mean he will be leaving us at the end 
of 2015 

ou may have noticed we are in the process of refurbishing the practice. We have already re-
decorated the waiting room and dentist’s surgeries. We will be working our way through the rest 
of the practice in the coming year so please excuse our appearance if we temporarily look at bit 
rough around the edges. 

hat can we do for you?     
Our practice philosophy is to provide high quality affordable dentistry for people of all ages. Our 
team of dentists and visiting specialists provide general dentistry, specialist children’s dentistry, 
orthodontics, endodontics (root canal fillings) and prosthodontics (replacing missing teeth). This 
means we can offer everything from a routine examination of your mouth & gums, and simple 
items like sports guards, aesthetic treatments like braces, tooth-whitening and crowns and veneers 
to complex treatments requiring input from different specialists. 
Our team of dentists are supported by dental hygienists Carly, Estelle & Jane and our team of dental 
nurses & receptionists. We are all here to help give you the smile you deserve and just as 
importantly to help you keep it looking and feeling great! 
If you have a concern or question please let us know and we can provide advice, treatment plans 
and cost estimates of what we can do to help. 

Best wishes from John O’Grady, Claire Rogers  
& all the team at Berkhmasted Dental Practice 
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